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PUBLIC NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION WORK 
 

 

Kia Ora Ories Family and Community, 

Beginning March 11, 2024, PHASE 1 construction will commence in the Ories 

Clubroom Facilities. 

 

• Expect to see construction vehicles, personnel, and large equipment in the 

driveway and on-street parking. 

• Employee and construction vehicles will be parked along the Park Road 

entrance. 

• Rubbish, dust, and debris will be managed internally with the works. 

• Noise will be inconsistent with the variation of works being carried out, 

although all internal, at times could be loud. 

• Entry to the Plunket Clinic will not be affected. 

• The Clubrooms driveway is disrupted with excavation works being conducted. 

 

Construction is expected to last 10 weeks. 
 

We thank you for your cooperation and regret any inconvenience caused. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to contact via email (info@ories.org.nz). 

 

Thank you. 

 

Oriental Rongotai FC Management Committee 
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